
 

 

Dear Year 4, 

So, another week has gone by and we are all 

really missing seeing you. We are sure that we 

will all enjoy getting back together when the 

lockdown does come to an end. The teachers 

have been phoning families over the last week 

for a catch up and it has been lovely to hear 

some of your voices. If you haven’t heard 

from us yet then expect a call soon! 

We have been really pleased to see that more 

and more of you are accessing Get Epic. It is 

a great resource with hundreds of fantastic 

books for you to explore. We will keep 

sending suggestions linked to our topics and other books that we think you will 

enjoy but remember you can browse and choose your own books too. This week 

our Get Epic class champions are Yedam in Y4F, Leo in Y4E and Frankie in Y4C 

who have spent the most time reading.  

We have had a look at the Mathletics scores this week. Congratulations to 

Aleisha 4F, Leo in 4E and Maddison in Y4C who have achieved the most points 

this week. We will add homework tasks each week linked to what we were going 

to be learning about in class. The work on our school website will also help to 

keep your brains working and help you to be ready for when we do return to 

school.  

Of course, it’s still really important to do other things too. Have a look at the 

website for the charity Save the Children https://www.savethechildren.org.uk/what-we-

do/coronavirus-information-advice/keeping-kids-entertained-during-lockdown. It has lots of 

good ideas for things to do to keep yourself busy. Cooking and baking are great 

ways to cheer yourself and the rest of the family up as well as being a way to 

learn about food and measuring as well.  

Enjoy your weekend and stay fit and healthy!!!  

See you all soon!!!! 

From Mr Farooqi, Mr Edwards and Mr Cook 
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